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The 3rd Annual Shebango Dirts Classic  

5K & 8-Mile Run/Walk  

(formerly The Matthew Perna Freedom 5K) 

 

 
Dear Friend, 

 

 

The 3rd Annual Shebango Dirts Classic 5K & 8 Mile Run/Walk is 

quickly approaching! Your help and generosity are much appreciated, 

and we'd like to make our event even more successful than in years past! 

Would you consider donating a prize for our Chinese Auction? 

 

 

When: September 28, 2024, 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM with 8AM 

Runners’ Registration  

 

 

Where: The Erie Canal Bar & Grille 

              285 East High Street Extension 

              Sharpsville, PA 16150.  

 

 

We’ve added the 8-Mile Run/Walk in addition to the 5K, and the event 

will also feature a Chinese Auction, Raffles, Food, Music, and Kids’ 

Activities. 
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Your contribution, whether it's a prize, gift certificate, gift card, 

or basket, can make a significant difference. All funds raised 

from the auction, raffle, and race will go towards The Matthew 

Lawrence Perna Foundation, continuing Matt’s generous 

legacy and supporting the causes he deeply cared about. Your 

donation can help us honor Matt's memory and embody his 

spirit of giving to those in need, advocating for animal welfare, 

promoting health & wellness, or preserving the natural beauty of 

our outdoor spaces. Matt's family and friends miss him. 

 

 

Persons living in Mercer County, Pennsylvania may have their 

prizes picked up by either Ron Perna (724-813-3447) or Moni 

Sparks (724-977-7665).  

 

 

Persons outside the Mercer County area may contact Lauralee 

Zelesnak Lees (724-991- 8480) and leave a message or text.  

 

 

Prizes may also be mailed to the following addresses: 

 
Lauralee Zelesnak Lees    The Mathew Lawrence Perna Foundation 

311 Foch Street                      P.O. Box 182 

Ellwood City, PA 16117        Ellwood City, PA 16117 

 

 

Thank you for your kindness and generosity. 

 

Most sincerely yours, 

 

The Matthew Lawrence Perna Foundation 
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IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE AN AUCTION BASKET, PRIZE, OR 

GIFT CARD, ETC., PLEASE COMPLETE THE FOLLOWING AND 

INCLUDE WITH YOUR DONATION: 

 

 

NAME:____________________________________________________________ 

 

BUSINESS NAME:__________________________________________________ 

 

PHONE:___________________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS:_________________________________________________________ 

 

DESCRIPTION OF PRIZE: ___________________________________________ 

 

MONETARY VALUE: _______________________________________________ 

 

 

PLEASE SUBMIT THIS PAGE WITH YOUR PRIZE / ITEM.  

 

A receipt will be mailed to you following the fundraiser.  

 

If you have ANY QUESTIONS, please email us at 

info@MatthewLPernaFoundation, and we will respond immediately. 

 

*Please note that auction items are due ON OR BEFORE September 16, 2024. 

 

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR GENEROSITY & GOD BLESS YOU! 

 

Most sincerely yours, 

 

 

The Matthew Lawrence Perna Foundation 

 

 


